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LEDC Happening’s 
  

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
● Laughlin Water Service 
● Laughlin Water Reclamation Service 
● Representation of LEDC at Laughlin Town Advisory Board Meetings 
● Flood Control 
● LEDC Annual Meeting 

● 2025 Nevada Legislative Session 
●  
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Laughlin Water Service  

LEDC continues to engage 
with the LVVWD on 
water service for 
Laughlin.  
The World Economic 
Support Agency, a 
recently created non-
profit, is actively pursuing 
grants to fulfill the need 
for matching funds from 
the recently passed 
Federal Legislation that 
allocated $29 million for 
Laughlin infrastructure. 
LEDC is working with 
WESA to achieve mutual 
goals.  
 
 

LEDC Annual Meeting 

The Annual Meeting for 
2025 will be held 
February 13. We hope you 
can join us for an 
enjoyable evening hosted 
by the Laughlin Bay 
Marina.  
 

Laughlin Flood Control 

The Regional Flood Control 
District has yet to finalize 
the detention basin and 
diversion dike and other 
immediate impact items for 
the area of Bruce Woodbury 
and Thomas Edison. The 
delay is unwarranted and 
the LEDC continues to 
communicate with the 
CCRFCD on timing for this 
project.  
  

Laughlin Water 
Reclamation Service 

 
The Clark County Water 
Reclamation District has a 
need to upgrade the #2 Lift 
Station at W Casino Dr and 
the Force Main from that 
Lift Station. Easements are 
needed. However, the 
District cannot state if they 
have funding nor a date 
they will start construction. 
So the property owners are 
not going to provide an 
easement until those items 
are finalized.  

 

Representation of LEDC 
at Laughlin Town 

Advisory Board Meetings 

  
The LEDC has worked with 
County Staff so that the 
LEDC will have a spot in 
the Information Agenda at 
each Laughlin Town 
Advisory Board meeting. 
The LEDC provides topics 
we wish to discuss each 
month to County Staff. This 
has taken nearly a year to 
achieve. The first report out 
will at the January LTAB 
meeting.  
 
 

2025 Nevada Legislative 
Session 

 

The LEDC will be actively 
monitoring the Nevada 
Legislation process in 2025 
and will voice opinions on 
those bills that effect 
Laughlin. Those of 
significance to our LEDC 
members will be 
communicated to the 
membership as necessary.  
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Thank you to our Patrons / Enhanced Members! 

       

                       SPBP Holdings 

                                

 
 
                                          


